From: Julia Land

Sent: 26 October 2015 18:21

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Application for the Water House - 2011/4390/P

TO THE CAMDEN PLANNING TEAM

WE ARE OBJECTING TO THE PLANNING APPLICATION FOR THE WATER HOUSE ON THE BASIS THAT THE
DEVELOPMENT IS EXCESSIVE FOR A SINGLE DWELLING, INVOLVES SIGNIFICANT NOISE AND
ENVIRONMENTAL DAMAGE, RISKS POLLUTANTS FLOWING TO THE LADIES POND FROM BUILDING AND
GROUND WORKS RUN-OFF. WE ALSO OBJECT TO LARGE LORRIES CAUSING INCONVENIENCE AND
DANGER TO CHILDREN, THE WIDER PUBLIC AND PETS USING THE PATH OFF MILLFIELD LANE.

YOURS FAITHFULLY

JULIA, ALAN, SAM AND CAITLIN TAYLOR
62 TALBOT ROAD

HIGHGATE

LONDON N6 4RA

Julia Land
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